
The Union County Board of Elections met on June 4, 2024. Those in attendance were 
Chairman Dean Cook: Board Members Jeff Robinson, Barbara Luke, and William Steele; 
Deputy Director Michelle Forrider; and Election Specialist Vicki Flanders. 

Chairman Cook called the meeting to order at 1:00 pm 

Approval of Minutes from May 7, 2024, meeting 

Board Member Steele moved to approve the minutes with Board Member Robinson seconding the 

motion. 

• Motion passed unanimously. 

Approval of Bills 

Deputy Director Forrider presented bills for approval. 

1. Travel Expense Report 

2. Southern Computer Warehouse 

3. Visa 

4. Visa 

5. Election Center 

6. Quill 

7. Verizon 

8. Com Doc 

9. Pitney Bowes 

10. RBM 

Board Member Luke motioned to approve the bills with Board Member Robinson seconding. 

• Motion passed unanimously. 

Campaign Finance 

Deputy Director Forrider presented Post-Primary and Pre-General campaign finance reports. 

1. Jerome Township Property Owners PAC (Post Primary) 

2. Medical Mutual (Pre-General) 

Board Member Robinson motioned to approve the campaign finance reports. Board Member Luke 

seconded. 

• Motion passed unanimously. 

2024 YTD Budget Summary 

Deputy Director Forrider presented an update on the YTD budget. There were no questions or 

concerns. 



EAP General Election 2024 

Deputy Director Forrider reviewed the Election Administration Plan for the 2024 General Election. 

There were no questions or concerns. 

New Polling Location 

Deputy Director Forrider presented two new Polling locations to the Board. Glacier Ridge Elementary 

School and Abraham Depp Elementary School as possibilities for future polling locations. After 

discussion with the board, it was determined that we would not be making any changes before the 

upcoming Presidential Election but would revisit changing or adding new polling locations the following 

year. 

Miscellaneous 

Deputy Director Forrider informed the board that the office continues to prepare for the upcoming 

Presidential Election. The office will also be doing registration outreach at the Marysville Uptown Friday 

Night on July 12th and August 16th
• 

The Board discussed cancelling the Board of Elections meeting on July 2nd
• It was determined that there 

will be no pressing matters that need ruling on before the August 13th meeting. 

Board Member Steele motioned to cancel the July 2nd meeting with Board Member Robinson seconding 

the motion. 

• Motion passed unanimously. 

Board Member Steele motioned to adjourn the meeting at 1:21pm with Board Member Robinson 

seconding the motion. 

• Motion passed unanimously. 

ders, Election Specialist Dean Cook, Chairman 


